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To:   All Paramedics  

From:  Dr R. Vandersluis Chair, Medical Advisory Board CEPCP 

Date:  August 26, 2016 

Re:  Reminder – Spring 2016 Self Study – Due September 7, 2016 
                

As most of you are already aware, the Self Study Package on Geriatrics Part II has been posted on our 
website for several weeks and many of you have already completed it! However there are more than three 
hundred outstanding submissions and there is less than two weeks before the deadline.  

The due date for submission of the assignment is:  Tuesday September 7, 2016 

The reading and questions can be found at:  
http://www.lakeridgehealth.on.ca/en/ourservices/selfstudycurrent.asp   

To the right of this tab are links to the reading and the questions. You can work on the assignment directly on 
the computer or the files can be downloaded and saved or printed for your convenience. 

When you are ready to answer the questions on the reading, please use the “Click here for online submission 
form” which will allow you to answer the questions directly on the computer and when complete, to hit “submit:” 
and be done with the assignment. Before you hit submit, remember to enter your name, oasis number and 
email address to ensure you not only get the credit for the work done, but that you get a copy of it as well. 
When you do hit submit, an email with your answers will be generated and sent to the Base Hospital as well as 
one sent to the email address you typed in. 

Should computer access be a problem and you require a printed copy, let us know and we will have one 
mailed to your home address. 

The submission of this self-study package is your sole responsibility and remains mandatory. FAILURE TO 
SUBMIT BY THE DUE DATE WILL RESULT IN A TEMPORARY DEACTIVATION. If you do not submit the 
assignment electronically, please call the office to ensure that the mailed, faxed or hand delivered assignment 
has been received by us. If you are ever unsure if it has been received, please call the office. 

Please contact our office should you have additional questions or concerns. 

 


